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Public Hearing
Neuse River Basin Regional Hazard Mitigation Plan

The Town of Pink Hill held a public hearing on Tuesday, June 16, 2015 at 6:45 p.m. in the town hall board room.  Present for the meeting were Mayor Carol Sykes, Commissioners Mike Hill, Donald King, and Debra Grady, Town Attorney George Jenkins, and Town Clerk Kimberly Mitchell.  

There were no visitors present.

Mayor Sykes welcomed everyone and then opened the public hearing.  Mayor Sykes said the purpose for this public hearing was for the public to ask questions or make comments concerning the Neuse River Basin Regional Hazard Mitigation Plan.  Mayor Sykes stated since there was no one present from the public to comment, she declared the public hearing closed.
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